
 

            

 

               NEWS LETTER OCTOBER 2025 

     Welcome to Our New Principal, Dr. K. Sudha 25-10-2024 

 

         Dr. Karri Sudha has taken on the role of Principal at Government Degree College for Women, 

Marripalem, effective October 25, 2024. This appointment marks a significant advancement in her distinguished 

career. 

 

        As an accomplished academician, Dr. Sudha possesses a proven track record of excellence in her field. 

Throughout her tenure as a lecturer, she has organized numerous international seminars, demonstrating her 

expertise and commitment to fostering academic growth. Furthermore, she has made substantial contributions to 

research by publishing multiple papers in prestigious international journals, which has expanded the 

dissemination of her knowledge and insights. 

 

    Dr. Sudha's extensive experience, dedication, and passion for education are expected to inspire both students 

and staff alike. With her leadership, the institution is poised to achieve new milestones and enhance its 

reputation in the academic community.. 

 


